
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRBa1445/P1dn
ARG:jld:md

February 1, 2010

ATTN:  Lori Youngman

Please review the attached draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your
intent.

Because there is a grammatical problem with the language proposed by DFI, I could
not incorporate it verbatim.  In addition, under the current language of s. 224.725 (3)
(intro.) and (c), DFI must “find” that the applicant has demonstrated “financial
responsibility,” although certain qualities must “warrant a determination” that the
applicant will operate honestly.  In preparing this amendment, I have tried to parallel
the language of the existing statute while incorporating what I perceive to be the intent
of DFI’s proposed language.  Please advise if you need further changes to this
amendment.  If not, let me know and I will convert it to an introducible “/1”
amendment.
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